
14. PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES RR 10329

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard, Subdivisions Officer

Corporate Plan Output:  Subdivisions

The purpose of this report is to obtain the approval of the Board for two new road names
and one new right of way name.

1. Woolston/Burwood Expressway (New Brighton Road to Travis Road)
A name is required for this part of the expressway presently under construction.
The name ANZAC DRIVE has been proposed. Christchurch is one of the few
Cities and towns in New Zealand that does not have a road commemorating the
ANZAC forces (see attached plan, page 43).

2. BUR/99/600 - Suburban Estates Limited (Fairway Drive)
This is a further stage of the Fairway Park subdivision, and creates two new
culs-de-sac off Fairway Drive, serving an additional 32 residential allotments (see
attached plan, page 45).

Names proposed continue the theme throughout the subdivision of American golf
courses.  The proposed names are:  BALTIMORE GREEN and WILD DUNES
PLACE.

Recommendation: That the Board approve the proposed names in (1) and (2) above.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the aforementioned recommendation be adopted.


